Date: January 24, 2022
Subject: Landfill Update

DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL -If you have any questions or feedback, please
email us at: tworiversloc@gmail.com

Reminder to attend the continued Board of Appeals Landfill Hearings reconvening Tuesday,
January 25th, at 5 p.m. in the Arundel Center, Room 160, 44 Calvert Street, Annapolis, MD
21401, (410) 222-1119

Unfortunately, it will be in-person and not virtual. Government ID and masks are required.

These hearings will continue Wednesday 26" and Thursday 27%, and March 1/2/3, if needed, to
complete the process described in our prior emails.http://ourtworivers.com/landfill/TR-LOC-
Documents.html

It is important for as many of us to attend if at all possible to show our opposition, as we do not
want a landfill in our community. Our quality of life and property values would suffer
significantly. If you think the landfill fight is over, read this article "Until it's dead, it's not dead"
http://ourtworivers.com/landfill/Documents/2022-01.pdf...

If you have any questions or feedback, please email us at tworiversloc@gmail.com. You are
also welcome to contact anyone on the TRR-LOC if you prefer.

Highlands - Rick Bock

Regency - Pete Baer & Bill Radlinski

Bluffs - Dick Talbot

Woatershed - Cathy Buckman, Jack Jacobs, Ed Riehl




